
 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

I hope my email finds you well. 

This year the Higher school of security and economics (HSSE) is celebrating its 20th anniversary, 

hence we would like to kindly invite representatives of your university to an International Train-

ing & Teaching Week, which will be held at HSSE from 8th until 12th of June 2023. 

As a short introduction: The Higher School of Security and Economics is a successor of College 

of Economics and Administration (CEA) in Plovdiv, and its founders are Prof. Toncho Trenda-

filov, DES and Prof. Georgi Manolov, DPS. CEA was created by the decision of the 39th National 

Assembly, promulgated in issue 97 of the State Gazette in 2003. In 2006, CEA received institu-

tional accreditation from the National Agency for Assessment and Accreditation (NEAA). Thanks 

to the excellence in learning, achieved in CEA, and the positive assessment of NEAA by the 

decision of the 43rd National Assembly the College is transformed into a specialized four-year 

Higher School of Security and Economics (HSSE), which has the right to train students in the 

educational qualification degrees ”Bachelor“, ”Master“ and ”Doctor“. 

Our Erasmus International Week targets both academic and administrative staff members from 

HSSE’s partner universities interested in knowing more about us, as well as exploring the chal-

lenges and opportunities of the Erasmus Programme and the process of internationalization in 

the field of higher education in Europe and worldwide. 

During the time spent together we will discuss various means and approaches to the process 

of internationalization of higher-education institutions, problems, challenges and more. Shar-

ing good practices is always welcome and even recommended. 

If you are interested in joining us, please let us know until 31.05.2023 as latest date.  

Please, share this invitation with your colleagues and academics that could be interested. 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

 


